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News Release April 4, 2014

At the Governor and Executive Council meeting, held at the State House on March 26,
2014, Governor Margaret Hassan administered the oath of office to Joseph D. Kenney
District One’s new Executive Councilor.

“I’m filling the shoes of a legend named Ray Burton, someone who is irreplaceable for
the state of New Hampshire. [ want to carry forth the legacy and good work that Ray

Burton did in District One,” Kenney said.

Following the brief swearing in ceremony Councilor Kenney joined the other four
members of the Executive Council as they conducted their regularly scheduled meeting.

Here is contact information for Councilor Kenney

Home Office State House Office
Joseph D. Kenney, Executive Councilor Joseph D. Kenney, Executive Councilor
PO Box 201 107 North Main St.
Union, NH 03887 State House Room 207
Home Office: 473-2569 Concord, NH 03301

CELL: 581-8780 Phone: 271-3632
‘ Email: Joseph.Kenney@nh.gov
CELL: 581-8780

Councilor Kenney will be holding public meetings as well as meetings with constituents
that will be emailed through the Executive Council office. If you would like to be
included on the list please send your email to gcweb@nh.gov Councilor Kenney’s
schedules will be posted at: http://www.nh.gov/council/ under District One.
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